
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

FBC E-MAIL PRAYER MINISTRY 
If you are interested in becoming a part of the First Baptist 

Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your name, 
phone # & Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him  

at 256-447-2841. 

“ROBERTS HOME MUSEUM” 
 

The Piedmont Historical Society wishes to make you aware of 
the availability of the Roberts Home for rent, if you have visiting 
ministers, musicians, or others who might be seeking hotel  
facilities. Our present rate is $110.00 including tax for the night 
and includes accessibility to the entire home (2 bedrooms,  
kitchen, parlor, Wi-Fi, etc.) 
 

Information on renting the home is as follows: 
 

Roberts Home Museum 
“Night in the Museum” Hotel 

75 Southern Blvd. 
Piedmont, Al.  36272 

www.nightinthemuseum.com 
Rita Spears 256-343-3314 

FREE TAX  PREP, IMPACT AMERICA 
 

For households earning up to $56,000, there are two free 
tax site locations. United Way East Central Alabama, 1505 

Wilmer Ave, Suite B, Anniston, Al. 36201  
OR 

Jacksonville Community Center, 501A Alexandria Rd. SW, 
Jacksonville, AL 36265 

 
Schedule your appointment online: 

impactamerica.com or call: 
1-888-998-2925 

 
You can pick up cards with info in Church Office. 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Jerry Rhodes 256-506-2664 
Brian Bryant 205-305-2903 

January 19, 2020 

    
 

Faith Under Fire 
Paul in Ephesus 

Acts 19-20 
 

A Growing Faith Will  Encounter Strong Resistance 
 
We Can Overcome Resistance and Adversity in Life 
 
1. Strong Mission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. Strong Power 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3.   Strong Hope 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Closing Prayer     John Haney       



Birthdays 

Sunday, Jan. 19th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

         Morning Service 10:15 a.m. 

 Awana Clubs 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 

Tuesday, Jan. 21st 

 GRMC, Goody bags & lunch 

  Meet at Church, 10:30 a.m. All welcome!! 

Wednesday, Jan. 22nd 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor, 6:00 

  Parables-Music & Drama, 5:15-6:45 p.m. 

 Choir 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Jan. 26th 

      150th Anniversary Celebration 
9:30 a.m.-11:30 a.m. 

Child care will be available for ages 
One (1) -five (5) years old 

 No Evening Services, No Awana Clubs 

  

Jan. 19th-Jan. 26th 

 Babies:        Melissa Pope, Meagan Morrow 

Toddlers 1:     Jeff & Holly Williams  

 2’s & 3’s:      Amanda & Mike Harrell 

 4’s & 5’s:      Carrie Yakely, Brandi Todd                    

 Security:        Phillip Kirk, Larry Moss 

Children’s Church: Ryan & Anna Chambless      

             You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:            CHILDCARE 
Toddlers 1:           

 2’s & 3’s              WILL BE  

 4’s & 5’s        

 Security:          PROVIDED   

 Children’s Church: NO CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

Jan. 20th 
Kathy Robinson 

Jan. 21st 
Frank Allen 
Jan. 22nd 

Lori Bradley 
Jan, 23rd 

Larry Brown 
Jan. 26th 

Penny Young 
 

Mae Brown, Jan. 15th. 
  

So sorry, Mae Brown’s 
birthday was accidently 

left off the birthday list last 
week. Happy belated  

Birthday, Mae Brown. 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY,  Jan. 19th 

SUNDAY,  Jan. 26th 

Our Luncheon will be catered, so it is 
vital that you receive an admittance 
ticket to be able to eat. They will be 
given out starting Sunday, Jan. 5th. 
We want you to feel free to attend, 
however, we will need an accurate 
count so we will have enough food to 
serve. Thank you for your 
consideration in this matter.
       

As its various ministries (Sunday 
School, Music, Women
Young People
the Lord blessed the faithfulness of 
the 
vision to raise and save funds to 
build the present
complex was accepted by Rev. 
Robert Edgar Hood and 
congregation during the 
second half of the 20th Century 
would see the construction of First 
Baptist Church Sanctuary (1950) 
under Rev. Ralph Edmond 
Longshore, the North Educational 
Wing (1953) under Rev/ Frank 
Edward Bowman, South 
Educational Wing (1960) under Rev. 
James Holland Thomas and the 
West Wing Complex (1991) under 
Dr./Rev. Randy Phillip Evers as a 
physical testimony of their 
faithfulness to the ministry. The 
“
Church entered the 21st Century 
with a vision of building a South 
West Children Wing (2005) under 
Rev. Derek Smith and Rev. Philip 
Cooper.

Remember that Today, 
January 19th, we have a 
Special Prayer time in 
our Sanctuary @ 4:30 
p.m. On January 26th, 
Kelly Garner will be 
with us leading our  
Worship and bringing 
us special music.  
Sharing God’s Word 
that day will be Bro. 
Philip Cooper. Come 
join us this afternoon, 
4:30 p.m., as we pray for  
these folks and our 
Church. 
 
 Thanks,  
   Martha Garner and 
 Scott Maddox 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

150th Celebration Luncheon 
Our Luncheon will be catered, so it is 
vital that you receive an admittance 
ticket to be able to eat. They will be 
given out starting Sunday, Jan. 5th. 
We want you to feel free to attend, 
however, we will need an accurate 
count so we will have enough food to 
serve. Thank you for your  
consideration in this matter. 
       150th Anniversary Committee 

         YOUTH MISSION TRIP 
 

The youth, grades 6-12, will be 
going to Mission Lab in New  
Orleans, Louisiana on June 7-12, 
2020. More info to come! Any 
questions see Whitney Grimes. 

D-LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for D-Life Groups. 
Sign up sheets and sample lessons 
are on the WMU Table. Call the 
Church Office 256-447-9496 or Pam 
Jones 256-405-7440 for more info. If 
you feel led to start a D-Life group, 
please contact Pam. You can have a 
small group to start and break off if 
it grows larger.  Thank you! 

From the Pages of the 
“Little Flock” 

As its various ministries (Sunday 
School, Music, Women’s Union, 
Young People’s Union) grew, and as 
the Lord blessed the faithfulness of 
the “Little Flock,” the challenge and 
vision to raise and save funds to 
build the present-day church  
complex was accepted by Rev.  
Robert Edgar Hood and  
congregation during the 1940’s. The 
second half of the 20th Century 
would see the construction of First 
Baptist Church Sanctuary (1950) 
under Rev. Ralph Edmond  
Longshore, the North Educational 
Wing (1953) under Rev/ Frank  
Edward Bowman, South  
Educational Wing (1960) under Rev. 
James Holland Thomas and the 
West Wing Complex (1991) under 
Dr./Rev. Randy Phillip Evers as a 
physical testimony of their  
faithfulness to the ministry. The 
“Little Flock” of the First Baptist 
Church entered the 21st Century 
with a vision of building a South 
West Children Wing (2005) under 
Rev. Derek Smith and Rev. Philip 
Cooper. 

 
WMU COOKBOOKS 

We are hoping to have the 
WMU Cookbooks available by 
Jan. 26th. The price will be 
announced before that date. 
They should also be taking or-
ders for the 150th Anniversary 
“Little Flock” book. Dr. Ben 
Ingram is working on getting 
all the information gathered 
for publishing. 
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